HJR 71 -- SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS IN GENERAL ASSEMBLY

SPONSOR: Gallick

Currently, members of the General Assembly are prohibited from
holding any other form of employment with the United States, the

State of Missouri, or any municipality thereof.

Upon voter approval, this resolution would permit members of the
General Assembly to hold employment as substitute teachers.

This bill is the same as HJR 46 (2023).



